

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

STATE CAPITOL
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87503

BRUCE KING GOVERNOR

(505) 827-3000

February 18, 1993

Chuck North, M.D.
U. S. Department of Health and Human Services
PHS Indian Hospital
801 Vassar Drive, NE
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87106

Dear Dr. North:

Thank you for your recommendation of Dr. Michael Trujillo to serve in the Clinton Administration. We hope to see New Mexico well represented during this presidency.

I have forwarded your recommendation to the President for his consideration.

Best wishes for success.

Sincerely,

BRUCE KING Governor